
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: April 13, 2022 

Contact: Megan Wittman, 608-266-9170 

 

Senator Agard Congratulates Representative Hebl on Years 

of Public Service 

 
Madison, WI – Today, Representative Gary Hebl (D-Sun Prairie) announced that he would not 

seek reelection in 2022 for his State Assembly seat. State Senator Melissa Agard (D-Madison) 

released the following statement regarding Hebl’s announcement: 

 

“Representative Hebl has been an incredible colleague and mentor in the state legislature. He has 

always been wonderful to work with, both in my time in the Assembly and Senate. Gary has 

been immensely dedicated to working for the folks of the 46th Assembly District for almost 

twenty years. 

 

“I have fortunate to work with Gary so closely, and the Democratic caucus will not be the same 

without him. He truly cares about his constituency and has been an enthusiastic public servant. 

Wisconsin is stronger because of his commitment to preserving our environment and natural 

resources, investing in public education, and advocating for good government. 

 

“I wish Gary nothing but the best in his retirement as he spends time with his children and 

grandchildren, and I congratulate him on his years of public service.” 
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